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ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENTS

Vincent Inglese- Personnel

SUPERINTENDENT Ext. 283

Robert Nicoletti, Ph. D. Clefia Tenerowicz- Instruction

Ext. 205 Ext. 203

June 5,  1989

Mr.  Albert E.  Killen

Town Hall

45 So.  Main Street

Wallingford,  CT 06492

Dear Bert:

Please accept this letter,  on behalf of the Board of Education,

as affirmed notification that the Board has voted to proceed

with the VO AG expansion to Lyman Hall High School  ( see attached

BOE minutes).

I have submitted all of the necessary paper work,  to the Bureau

of Grants Processing,  State Department of Education,  in order

to ensure the necessary fiscal reimbursement to the Town for this
project.

Upon request from the chairman of the VO AG Building Committee,
Edward Polanski,  I am asking that the waiver of bid for the architect
for the aforementioned project be removed from the table.

If I can be of any further help in this regard,  please do not

hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert Nicoletti
et

Superintendent
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cc:   Mr.  Polanski
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